
GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met for a special monthly meeting on Thursday, June 30, 

2022 in the superintendent office in the GLR administrative central office building in George.  President 

Austin Lloyd called the meeting to order at 5:15 pm.  Board members present were Austin Lloyd, Andrew 

Sprock, Matt Mitchell, Jason Fugitt, and Andrea Johnson.  Also in attendance were Superintendent Tom 

Luxford and Board Secretary/School Business Official Cathy Bonestroo. 

A quorum was established.  No public comment was received. 

A motion to adopt the agenda was made by Sprock, seconded by Fugitt, and carried 5-0. 

A motion to approve the resignations from Doug Hilbrands, full-time custodian and maintenance, and 

Michelle McDowell, assistant volleyball coach was made by Mitchell, seconded by Johnson, carried 5-0. 

A motion to approve the recommendations for hire of Isaiah Johnson, part-time summer building and 

grounds at $10.00/hour for 15-20 hours/week; Victor Lewi, part-time summer custodian at $10.00/hour 

for 25 hours/week; Chase Duin, part-time summer custodian at $10.00/hour for 20-25 hours/week; and 

Mac McDowell, head volleyball coach at $3690 was made by Fugitt, seconded by Mitchell, and carried 4-

0 with Johnson abstaining. 

A motion to adjourn at 5:20 pm was made by Sprock, seconded by Fugitt, and carried 5-0. 


